
 
 

 
NOTES OF A ‘ZOOM’ COMMITTEE MEETING HELD ON  

THURSDAY 12th AUGUST 2021 at 7.00pm 

 

AGENDA 

 

1. Matters arising from meeting dated 29th June 2021. 

2. Welfare 

3. Finance 

4. Scores and Records 

5. Competitions 

6. Coaching 

7. Major Projects 

8. Forthcoming Events 

9. AOB 

 

Present: 

Paul McGuire, Alan Hoddinott, Graham Ivey, Will Kempf, John Dean, Alan Marriott 

Mark Swallow 

 

NOTES FROM THE MEETING: 

1.Matters arising: 

Any items arising are dealt with in the main agenda 

 

2. Welfare: 

One of our members has expressed an interest in acting as the club’s welfare officer. 

Should the member agree to take on this role then the name will be announced in due 

course. 

Post Meeting note:  Jon Davies has agreed to take on the role of Welfare Officer. 

 

3.Finance: 

The treasurer had provided a financial forecast which contained various options for 

managing payments for both club subscriptions and AGB insurance for larger families. 

Any family who may be interested in a staggered payment system from next April 

should discuss with the treasurer. Action JD 

 

4. Scores and Records: 

Graham confirmed most members were using the golden records system and the Apps 

being used were acceptable particularly those that allow a counter signature. 

 

 



5. Competitions: 

Just a reminder that the Yorkshire Day Competition will be held on Sunday 22nd 

August (10.00am for a 10.30am start). For those who do not wish to compete on the 

day then you can submit your score during the week before commencing from Sunday 

15th August. Also, the club outdoor championship will be held on Sunday 5th 

September (10.00am for a 10.30am start) Again for those who do not wish to compete 

on the day your score can be submitted during the week before commencing from 

Sunday 29th August. 

 

6. Coaching: 

Beginner courses are progressing well. The first 4 courses have been completed. 

Course no. 5 is ongoing and courses 6,7,8, & 9 are fully booked. The remaining 

courses still have available spaces.  

Regarding Taster sessions we have the following bookings: 

Sat. 4th September – 9.45am to 11.45am   11 people 

Thu. 9th September – 12.30pm to 2.30pm.  15 people 

Sat. 11th September – 10.00am to 12 noon  3 people 

Sat. 18th September – 10.00am to 12 noon. 6 people 

Sat. 2nd October – 10.00am to 12 noon  10 people 

Sat. 9th October – 10.00am to 12 noon  6 people 

Sat. 23rd October – 10.00am to 12 noon.  1 person 

We need coaches for all of the above! 

 

7. Major Projects: 

Groundworks for the new indoor range have now been completed. The date for 

delivery of building components was to be 18th August. However, there is a slight hitch 

regarding the supply of the wall and roof panels insofar as the green pigment for 

colouring the plastisol (plastic) facing to the panels is in short supply and we are now 

having to wait for this delivery. It really is frustrating but nothing we can do.  

The committee is fully aware of the difference in levels around the building and  

a scheme(s) for addressing this situation will be prepared for costing in due course. 

Action PMcG 

 

8. Forthcoming Events: 

    Suggestions have been made to hold a bonfire and a possible Christmas gathering at  

    the field. This will be reviewed nearer the time. 

 

9.AOB 

a) Now that the pavilion and toilets are back in use, we are reaching out to members 

who may wish to assist in carrying out cleaning operations on a regular basis or at 

least as and when needed. 

b) Because of covid the handicap improvers medal has not been handed over for the 

past 2 years. It was suggested that those who won it for 2019 and 2020 be given an 

engraved representative medal to keep. 

c) When construction of the building commences, and shooting cannot take place it 

is suggested that one day can be put aside for the annual field tidy. To be arranged. 

d) Just a reminder that whistles to be used when shooting. A couple of ‘squeezy’ type 

are available by the pavilion. 

 

The meeting closed at 8.45pm 


